
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, 16 February 2023 

 

Trophy Haus renews sponsorship with the PNGOC  

 

The Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC) is pleased to announce the renewal of its 

sponsorship agreement with Trophy Haus Limited, the leading sports equipment and apparel retailer in 

Papua New Guinea. The sponsorship agreement will last for a period of 12 months and includes several 

new benefits for the PNGOC and its members and affiliates. 

Under the terms of the renewed sponsorship agreement, Trophy Haus Limited will provide K10,000 

store credit to the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee. Corporate discounts will also be applied to 

the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee, Team PNG, and member and affiliate National Federations 

of the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee, providing significant cost savings on sports equipment 

and apparel. 

Trophy Haus Limited has increased its sponsorship in 2023 to partner with the Papua New Guinea 

Olympic Committee to run some sporting clinics. In addition, Trophy Haus Limited will continue to 

support the PNG Sports Hall of Fame and the Trukai Fun Run, as well as assist with the sale of the 

Trukai Fun Run t-shirts in their various retail outlets. 

In making the announcement and acknowledging the premier sports apparel retailer, PNGOC Secretary 

General Auvita Rapilla said that the organisation was grateful that Trophy Haus Limited had agreed to 

continue its sponsorship partnership with the PNGOC and Team PNG.  

Rapilla said “We are thrilled to have renewed our partnership with Trophy Haus Limited for another 

consecutive year, and also in an increase capacity”.  

“Their continued support is vital in our efforts to promote and develop sports in Papua New Guinea. 

With the new benefits included in the renewed sponsorship agreement, we are excited to continue 

working with Trophy Haus Limited to provide our athletes and National Federations with the best 

possible equipment and apparel, as well as help to promote healthy living through the planned sporting 

clinics and their continued support towards our PNG Sports Hall of Fame and our fundraising initiatives”, 

Rapilla said.  

Trophy Haus Limited General Manager Paul Passive when pledging the organisation’s continued said, 

“Trophy Haus Limited is pleased to be associated with an organisation that supports and promotes the 

development of sports in Papua New Guinea which is why we are proud to continue and increase our 

sponsorship with the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee and Team PNG in 2023”. 

### 

 

About the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

The Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC) is a non-government, not-for-profit organisation 

committed to inspire and unite Papua New Guinea through sporting excellence and success. The 

PNGOC is a believer of sport as an enabler for sustainable and inclusive development. It is our 



responsibility to select, send and fund Team PNG to the Olympic Games, Commonwealth Games and 

Pacific Games. This is achieved by working with our member national sports federations and with the 

support of our sponsors and partners, through fundraising events and with the backing of the 

Government. To find out more visit our website www.pngolympic.org.pg  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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